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This bill is absolutely wrong. You cannot give authority to a government entity to 

dictate how all must conduct medical practices. If this were the case a couple years 

ago, I wouldn’t have been able to receive a much needed surgery. Furthermore, I 

wouldn’t be able to obtain the insulin that finally allows me to monitor and control my 

blood sugar levels properly. This proposed bill is unacceptable. It should never have 

been proposed in the first place. There is not one good reason the government 

should be involved. You already have far too much involvement. The OHA has 

clearly demonstrated they are incompetent and ill informed.  


